
 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

November 2023 
Dear Parent / Carer 

Year 11 Parents’ Consultation Evening – Thursday 23 November 2023 

Year 11 students have recently been completing their mock examinations. It is vitally important that 
communication between parents / carers and teachers remains strong; we are committed to ensuring 
your child is supported to enable them to fulfil their potential. 

We would therefore like to invite you to our Year 11 Parents’ Consultation Evening which will take 
place on Thursday 23 November 2023 from 4.00 – 7.00pm. Having recently completed their first 
collection of mock examinations by the time of our Parents’ Evening, this is the ideal opportunity to 
discuss your child’s progress with their class teachers and the strategies that we are using to best 
support your child in the final weeks before examinations begin. 

On arrival to the Parents’ Consultation Evening, students and parents / carers will collect results from 
the recent mock examinations before completing your scheduled meetings. Results can be collected 
when registering your arrival in the Agora. Collecting results before meeting with your child’s class 
teachers is essential to support in guiding the conversations you will have. 

Booking appointments for Parents Evening will open from 8.00am tomorrow morning on My 
Child At School (MCAS), and close on Tuesday 21 November 2022 at 4.00pm. If you are unable to 
attend this event, please contact us so that we can try to make alternative arrangements for you. If 
you wish to book an appointment by telephone, please notify Reception using 023 8039 3660 who 
will contact the Year 11 Team to return your call at their earliest convenience. Alternatively, you can 
make contact via email using info@oasislordshill.org. 

Each appointment will be 5-minutes and you may see as many of your child’s teachers as you wish; 
we encourage you to see all your child’s teachers if you are able. In special circumstances, teachers 
or members of the Senior Leadership Team may contact you directly to arrange a meeting to discuss 
your child’s progress in, or behaviour for, learning. 

Please note that all students attending must be in full school uniform, and we encourage your 
child to attend together with you. 

We would like to thank you for your continued support and look forward to welcoming you and your 
child in the coming weeks. 

Yours faithfully 
 
Mr S Knight   Mr T Cleary    Mrs C Coutinho 
Vice Principal   Head of Year – Year 11  Senior Pastoral Leader – Year 11 
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